
10th May  2019 

Reception News 

 

It’s so wonderful to see the children getting stuck into our new theme, ‘Creatures 

great and small’. This week we’ve been writing our own riddles about creatures of 

our choice! We’ve tried really hard to segment our sounds independently, and even 

include some simple punctuation such as finger spaces and full stops! Can you 

guess the animals the children are describing in their riddles?  

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Planting fun!  

Last week we enjoyed some planting in our outdoor area. We’re excited to see 

what happens to the seeds and plants and to learn about how we can help them 

grow! Hopefully we’ll even get to try some of the vegetables and fruit when they’re 

ready.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

Multi Skills Event 

We all had such a super time at Gloucester Schools’ Sport Network’s event on April 

25th. There were so many activities to enjoy, and some of us even got to dress up! 3 

children from Calton Primary were chosen to receive a special prize for making such 

amazing Easter hats.  

 

    

    
 

Simple addition 

Our focus this week in maths has been on one more/addition. We’ve been using lots 

of resources to help us find a new total once we’ve added one more, and we’ve 

also been having a go at our own addition sums. We’ve explored addition using 

objects, our fingers, and even a number line!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week our focus will be on simple subtraction sums.  

 

  


